
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You wouldn’t know it, but this invitation is coming to you from the sunny south of Ontario. 

We in the London Diocese want to extend a warm welcome to our sisters and Spiritual 

Advisors in The League, for the 78th Ontario Provincial Convention and AMM. 

This joyous reunion of our membership will take place at the Four Points Sheraton Hotel in 

London, Ontario from July 5th to 9th, 2025. 

Our Convention Planning Committee under the guidance of Provincial President, Colleen 

Martin is working to make your stay in our fair city a very memorable event. Our 

membership from Windsor to Wingham to Woodstock will all come together to roll out the 

proverbial red carpet for you. 

We are planning a fun evening with games and challenges for Saturday evening July 5th, 

for those who are arriving early. Sunday we are planning tours, followed by a Resolutions 

Dialogue. The Opening Ceremonies and Opening Mass will be at St. Justin’s 

Church about ten minutes from the Convention Centre. A reception will take place following 

Mass, giving us an opportunity to get reacquainted with sisters we have met over the 

years. 

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday will keep us overjoyed in the work of our Lord, as we 

put His teachings to work in our everyday lives and our work for The Catholic Women’s 

League of Canada. 

Come join us at the Four Points Sheraton in London Ontario, from July 5th to 9th for a 

warm friendly atmosphere, lots of learning but most of all lots of hugs. 

 

Wishing you safe travels, 

Theresa Ryan Lucy Hendrikx 

Chairperson Co-Chair 


